
 

 

 

Area 7   Pittosporum removed and ready for supplementary planting.  

Wednesday 

3st  May 2017   
Midweek  
Conservation and  Conversation  

Glenfern Valley Bushlands. 
Our first midweek meeting for 2017 

Meet at the Main car park. 
 
Check Facebook or email Wednesday morning in case we need to 

cancel due to hot or wet weather.  
 
The plan this month we will be preparing for planting into 
the areas cleared of Sweet Pittosporum.       

9.00AM – 11.00 AM 

11.00AM 

Cupper and Chat 

Contribute to and learn 

about the restoration of 

our Bushlands 

BRING GLOVES, 

LONG PANTS AND 

STURDY SHOES. 

MORNING TEA 

AND TOOLS 

PROVIDED 

Midweek Conservation 

and Conversation is on 

the first Wednesday of the 

month.  

  MEET THE MAIN CAR PARK 

GLENFERN ROAD UPWEY 

See the website for more 
details on the location of the 
reserve and meeting place 

Event will be cancelled if 

raining or Total Fire Ban 

 www.glenfernvalleybushlands.org.au 

http://www.glenfernvalleybushlands.org.au/

